
This Week 
The final week has arrived, and it's been another incredibly busy one! This week, it 
was the turn of Year 2 and Year 4 to host their Learning Celebration sessions. 

 It was lovely to welcome you, the parents, into the school, and the children 
thoroughly enjoyed sharing their work from the term. Year 2 organised a Healthy 
Café for the parents to celebrate the term's learning and to highlight the importance 
of eating and living healthily.  
Victoria sponge cakes and tea party were enjoyed in Year 4 as the pupils shared 
their books and term’s work with their parents. 
 Parents of the nursery class were also welcomed into school on Wednesday during 
our sports day, and thanks once again to the PTA for organising the drinks stall. 

 This week, Years 5 and 6 went on a trip to Victoria Park, and the reception class 
visited St Fagans Museum. Thank you to everyone who helped with these trips. 

 I would like to sincerely thank everyone who is part of the unique Ysgol Treganna 
family, and thank you, parents and carers, for your help and support. 
We are very fortunate and truly value your cooperation. Thank you to the 
hardworking and wonderful staff we have here at the school. Ysgol Treganna is a 
very happy place, and the teamwork and positivity among the staff are a testament 
to that.  
Thank you to the governors for their continued support and enthusiasm. And finally, 
thank you to the AMAZING pupils we have here at the school. Without a doubt, the 
best pupils in the world! 
 Enjoy the summer holidays, and the school will reopen for pupils on Wednesday, 
September 3rd. 
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Inset days (no 
school for 

pupils) 

01/09/25 
02/09/25 

School restarts 
for all pupils 

03/09/25 
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Goodbye 

As a school, we would like to extend our warmest wishes to Mr. Mathew Jones, who will be 
leaving us this week. We are incredibly grateful for his hard work and the positivity he has 
brought to our school over the past two years. Mr. Jones will be taking up a teaching position 
at a school in Dubai this September, and we look forward to hearing all about his new 
adventures. 

We also bid farewell to Miss Jones and Miss Maskell, who will be leaving us at the end of 
this term. Thank you both for your valuable contributions and commitment to the school and 
you will be greatly missed. 

Finally, our best wishes go to Miss Morris, who will be getting married over the summer. We 
look forward to welcoming her back in September as Mrs Craig! 

Eco Council 

This week, the Eco Council enjoyed 
cooking and eating their sustainable 
menu with Ysgol Glyn Coed at the 

restaurant “Y Dosbarth” in Cardiff and 
Vale College. The Eco Council cooked 
pizza, salads, and a very tasty crumble! 

Congratulations to everyone!
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PTA 
  
As we reach the end of another school year, we would like to express our thanks to all 

the PTA volunteers for their dedication and hard work throughout the year. 
We’re very excited about the year ahead and the range of events already in the 

pipeline. Your continued support helps make these possible. 
This year, we are especially grateful to the PTA for funding outdoor learning spaces 
for every class, as well as contributing towards the new Woodland Cabin, which will 

be built by Lovells over the summer.  
This fantastic new resource will be used for our outdoor learning sessions starting 

next term. 
We’re always happy to welcome new members, and we encourage all new parents to 
get involved with the PTA. A calendar of PTA events for the upcoming school year will 

be shared in September. 

On Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday, we had the pleasure of enjoying the wonderful Year 6 
leavers’ services. A huge thank you to Mrs Davies, Miss Jones, and Mr Jones for all their hard 
work in preparing the pupils. 

It has been a real privilege to get to know the Year 6 pupils and to see them grow into such kind, 
courteous, and confident young people. The secondary schools welcoming them in September 
are incredibly lucky to have them. Thank you to all our Year 6 parents for your continued support. 
We also send our very best wishes to the families who are saying goodbye to us for the final time 
this week, and you will always be part of the Ysgol Treganna family. 

Year 6 Leavers’ Celebrations

Inset dates for next year 

Here is confirmation of next year’s INSET days: 
Monday 1/9/25 
Tuesday 2/9/25 
Friday 24/10/25 
Monday 5/1/26 
Friday 22/5/26 

Monday 20/7/26 
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